Government of Gouvernement des
Northwest Territories Territoires du Nord-Ouest

August 16, 2023

LEGAL REGISTRIES NOTICE -

The Legal Registries Division of the Department of Justice, is closed due to the
Territorial and City of Yellowknife states of emergency. During this time, Legal
Registries will not be monitoring emails or phones.

The following services can still be accessed during this time:
Land Titles Office

® Searches continue to be available for Land Titles. The information will be
current until the date of closure.

C te Registri

* The Corporate Registries Online System (CROS) will be available for Corporate

Registries searches (www.justice.gov.nt.ca/app/cros-rsel).
Personal Property Registry
* The Personal Property Registry will continue to be available through ACOL
(www.acol.ca) for online registrations and searches.
We will resume normal operations when safe to do so.

This notice will be posted at Legal Registries and on our website.

Sincerely,

s a2~

Matthew F. Yap
Director, Legal Registries
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